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To Mayor and Council 
 
This letter is in support of upcoming capital projects including the proposed washrooms, Lot 4 improvements, 
Valley Trail upgrades, completion of Nesters Impound Yard and others. It can not be over stressed how 
important these projects are to the local community for employment. During these challenging times please 
remember that these projects are constructed by people that also perform other essential tasks such as winter 
snow removal, emergency utility repairs and infrastructure upgrades. These people construct time enduring 
amenities.  
 
They and their families make up a core part of the community and should be given as much opportunity to 
maintain employment as other maintenance crews, and it would be impossible to operate the resort moving 
forward without them. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Best Regards 
Paul Boulanger 
President 
Whistler Excavations Ltd. 
9296 Lakeshore Drive 
Whistler, BC 
V8E 0G6 
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